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C-Path’s PRO Consortium and eCOA Consortium are pleased to announce the publication of an open access
article in the Value in Health, titled “Best Practice Recommendations for Electronic Patient-Reported
Outcome (ePRO) Dataset Structure and Standardization to Support Drug Development.”

This article provides best practice recommendations covering the application of CDISC standards to maintain
the integrity of ePRO datasets, reduce stakeholder burden, and ensure regulatory compliance.
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